
 

 

CAPAX-REPORT 

 

DPS Gurgaon hosted its Annual Inter-School Science Fest ‘Capax Infinitum: 

Grasping the Infinite’ on 6
st
 October, 2018. The event commenced with a lot of 

enthusiasm and cheering by the 16 participating schools that had come from across 

Delhi NCR. The inauguration ceremony was followed by the Principal’s address, Ms. 

Aditi Misra who welcomed all participants with a belief that this experience would 

help them learn something new. She welcomed the esteemed panel of judges and 

guests hoping that their life experiences will help the children to change for the better. 

She also said that this event was a platform for the young minds to create, innovate 

and unravel the mysteries of science thus making them more informed citizens of 

tomorrow. The panel of judges comprised of the alumni of the school and experts 

from scientific fields. 

 
The action packed day witnessed a series of competitions and an exhibition of 

exceptional talent. Exciting events like Cogito, Efficio, Cryptic Hunt, Visionis and 

Synchronise added to the celebrations of the day. Science enthusiasts exhibited their 

scientific skills in the competition. The fest started with Manifesto wherein the 

students exhibited their innovative and entrepreneurship skills. The participants stood 

to the tests of a gamut of questions in Cogito, a quiz exploring the world of science. 

Cryptic Hunt was a unique and enjoyable competition with a motive to build team 

spirit in the participants. Four different schools had to work as a team and venture into 

a maze of treasures, further designing a similar one for their competitors. From model 

making in the event Efficio to impromptu thinking and problem solving in 

Synchronize, the participants experienced an array of activities which were 

informative and educational. 

 

The event came to an end with the valedictory ceremony where the efforts of the 

winners were appreciated and felicitated. The overall trophy was shared by three 

schools - Colonel’s Central Academy, DAV Sector 49 and Lotus Valley International 

School Sector 50. The Vote of Thanks was proposed by Lakshay Sharma, President, 

Pulse, Biology Club. The event was announced closed with a hope to witness more 

talent, a multi-dimensional perspective and creative synergy in the coming years.  

 



 

 

 
 
 


